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Tickets are selling fast  
for New Years Eve! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thanksgiving Baskets 
Post 7 is collecting food and donations 
for our 8th Annual Thanksgiving Baskets 
for Veterans Families in need. The Post 
will begin to collect food (only 
nonperishables) on Oct 13th. We are 
accepting donations now (cash or 
check). Check should be made out to 
America Legion Post 7, memo line, 
Thanksgiving Baskets. If you would like 
to donate a complete basket in your 
name, the cost is $50. Our goal is to 
donate 25 baskets. 

The items we need for Thanksgiving 
baskets: 

 12- 14 lb. Frozen Turkeys and butter 
will be purchased by the Post with 
cash donations 

 Turkey Stuffing 

 Mac and Cheese 

 Instant Rice 

 Instant Potatoes 

 Turkey Gravy-dry mix 

 Cornbread mix 

 Can Vegetables-corn, peas, yams, 
carrots, cranberries, etc. 

 Dessert-Cookies, Jell-O, Candy, can 
fruit, etc. 

Please check the expiration dates we 
cannot use any item that expires before 
Dec 31, 2022, also no dented cans. The 
collection site is at American Legion Post 
7, Clearwater, FL. 

If you have any questions, contact: 
Tom Vitelli 708-305-5462, Commander 
Dave Marsh 727-442-5293, or Judge 
Advocate Jim Clapp 727-442-5293. 

 
Calling Legion Members, SAL Members, 
and Auxiliary Members the time is now 

to RENEW YOUR MEMBERSHIP! 

 

  
From the Post 
Commander  
Dave Marsh 
 

October starts the return of our 
snowbirds and our Canadian friends 
from CPL 144, looking forward to 
seeing you all. Thank you all who joined 
us for the remembrance of September 
11th and the dedication of our two new 
flags donated by Bob and Vicky. These 
two new flags hanging in the hall have 
the names of the first responders on 
the Flag of Heroes and the ones who 
lost their lives on the second Flag of 
Honor. Please take a moment to pay 
tribute to these flags. 

The kitchen had a tough start in August, 
but with continued comments and 
suggestions, the Post is working hard to 
bring you what you want. The kitchen is 
open Tuesday, Thursday, and Saturday 
from Noon to 8 p.m. and Friday from 5 
p.m. to 8 p.m. With the United States  

 seeing the highest inflation since the 
1970s, we understand how this could 
be a detriment to all, Post 7 is staying 
focused on issues where we can make 
a difference. 

Many changes are taking place with 
music and events; please check the 
calendar at Post 7, website, and 
Facebook page. Mark your calendars 
for Sunday, October 16th, Marathon 
Bingo, and Friday, November 11th, 
Veterans Day. The Veterans Day 
ceremony starts promptly at 11 a.m., 
followed by a potluck buffet (details 
coming soon.) New Year's Eve dance 
featuring Flashback still has tickets 
available, call Cathy Marsh at 518-
573-2594 or stop by the Post Tuesday 
or Saturday nights. NO TICKETS WILL 
BE SOLD AT THE DOOR ON NEW 
YEAR'S EVE. Don't forget about Horse 
Racing every Tuesday at 1 p.m. 

From the S.A.L. 
Commander  
Mike Loblein 
 
My Fellow Sons 

September is here, with nary a scent of 
Autumn to be found. Due to 
circumstances, all Legion Baseball 
fundraising has been halted. We thank 
you for your donation and enthusiasm, 
but we were unable to continue with 
available people. If you had donated to 
this cause, you should have received a 
message with further details. If not,  

   

please contact myself, or our Adjutant 
Tom Vitelli. 

We are trying to get an event or two 
going, but we are severely lacking in 
volunteers to assist. Please consider 
lending a hand and help us keep the 
squadron going. Please check the 
roster boards for current happenings. 

As of this writing, there are five (5) 
open positions on our roster. This is a 
sad state of affairs. We are putting out 
an SOS call out to all S.A.L., Squadron 
7 members to attend our meeting this 
month, September 28th. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

POST 7 IS OPEN TO THE 
PUBLIC 

 

Follow us on Facebook 
American Legion Post 7  

Clearwater Florida 
 

Website 
www.alpost7clwr.org 

 


